
Students from B. A. College of Agriculture visited Main Vegetable Research Station AAU, 

Anand  

 

 A visit to the Main Vegetable Research Station, Anand Agricultural University, Anand was 

made by one hundredan fourty students of fifth-semester from B. A. College of Agriculture, on 

october 15th, 2024. The purpose of the visit was to give students an in-depth academic 

understanding of the research conducted on vegetable crops at the station. Dr. R. R. Acharya, 

Research Scientist (Vegetables), discussed the importance of vegetables in daily nutrition, 

existing scenario of the vegetables in agriculture and provided insights into on going research in 

the station. Dr. N. A. Patel and Dr. M. M. Pandya, Assistant Research Scientists, explained the 

scientific approaches used to enhance crop quality and develop new vegetable varieties. Mr. K. J. 

Vekariya, Agriculture officer and Dr. P. M. Rahevar, Research Associate focused on the hybrid 

seed production process for crops such as bitter gourd, bottle gourd, ridge gourd, and okra, 

explained the benefits of hybrid seeds. Dr. Sneha Macwana, Associate Professor, Head of 

Department, Department of Genetics and Plant Breeding BACA, expressed his gratitude for the 

valuable knowledge shared about vegetable crops. 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 
 

 

 


